
R40UL J.  LAURENT, JR. 
P.O. BOX 372 

121 PELICAN ST. 
DESTREHAN, LA. 70047 

Phone: (985)764-7737, E-mail: raocal@bellsouth.net 

September 2,2007 

TO: Department of Planning & Zoning 
St. Charles Parish 

From: Raoul& Carolyn Laurent 
121 Pelican St., Destrehan, La. 

RE: PZHO-2007-17 - 213 Lorraine St. 
PZHO-2007-18 - 114 Lorraine St. 

We are writing regardiig the (2) cases above-named for "a home occupation" hearing on 
September 6,2007. 

Although we are not adjacent property owners to the above, we are on Pelican Street, one street 
over fi-om these 2 properties and behiid the 114 Lorraine St. We M y  are in opposition to 
any businesses in the neighborhood which will bring in more traffic in the form of customers and 
delivery vehicles. Our streets are very narrow and sometimes can only accommodate one 
vehicle at a time passing each other. Our streets are substandard by any means. 

Since we are unable to attend the September 6"' hearing, we would appreciate this opposition 
to be made a part of the record. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

y. [+ gc& 
h u l k  Carolvn Laurent 
121 Pelican st.. 
Destrehan, La. 70047 
985-764-7737 


